
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference:  TM9/17 / 2025/030223 
 7 February 2025 
 

The Resident 
Dawn Cl/Aurora Dr 
ST IVES CHASE NSW  2075 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Warrimoo Oval – Proposed speed cushions 
 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to install speed cushions on the access road 
to the rear car park at Warrimoo Oval, as shown on the attached Plan Warrimoo Oval.   
 
Background 
 
Council has received 2 separate complaints about speeding traffic on the narrow access 
road to the rear car park which accesses the tennis courts.  The lane is very narrow, and 
is often used by pedestrians.  
 
Proposed changes 
 
It is proposed that 2 speed cushions be installed on the access road, approximately 65 
metres apart.  The speed cushions will slow traffic using the access road. 

Submit your feedback 

Council is seeking your feedback to help guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 28 February 2025.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic  


